
 

 

 

 

5th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers.  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

I hope this letter finds you all well.  

School starts back tomorrow (Thursday 6th January – The Feast of the Epiphany) and we are looking 

forward to welcoming you back. We also welcome Mrs Richardson as our new Deputy Head Teacher. 

I know that you will all make her feel very much a part of our Saint Aidan’s family. 

MASKS/ FACE COVERINGS must be worn on site as we are at a very difficult phase in our 

management of the pandemic. I am sure that, sadly, all of you have been affected by coronavirus in 

your family this Christmas and we are going to do our very best to keep school running so we must 

all play our part. Many thanks for your support.  

If your child has symptoms then please take them for a test and if you know that your child will not 

be in tomorrow then please email school. 

I look forward to seeing you in the morning. 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  


